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Proposed letter to Mayor Ten-is

File No.: B/19/6/1

April 2000

John Terris
Mayor of Lower Hutt
Hutt City Council
Private Bag 31912
LOWER HUTT

Dear John

Petone’s  Water Supply

As you are no doubt aware, my Council decided on 13 April 2000 to offer to assist in the
provision of unfluoridated water to the Rahui Reservoir by meeting half the estimated cost of
the capital works.

I hope Hutt City Council will consider this offer at its next Council meeting and agree to fund
the balance of the cost.

This Council has instructed our officers to draw up an agreement, for signature by both
Councils, pending your Council’s decision, so we can proceed as soon as possible.

As we are both aware. this has been a long and often difficult issue but hopefully has now
produced a result which everybody concerned is comfortable with.

I am aPso  attaching my letter to the other Councils advising them of our decision.

Yours sincereIy

STUART MACASKILL
Chairman

Encl.


